THE STUDY
HANOVER 7-1000

RABBI JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN 117-125 EAST 85_{TH} STREET NEW YORK, N. Y. 10028

March 29, 1966

Rabbi Norman Lamm
The Jewish Center
131 West 86th Street
New York, New York 10024

My dear Norman:

Thank you very much for the complimentary copy of your delightful little book, "A Hedge of Roses." I just read about half of it upon arrival, and I am sure that I will finish the rest of it in the next day or two. My compliments to you on the substance, on the style and on the purpose. It will fill a great need and do much to advance the institution intended.

Congratulations, and a very happy and kosher Passover to you.

Very cordially yours,

Joseph H. Lookstein

JHL:cl